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Young Scholars’ Workshop 
 

As is now our established tradition, during the Eleventh IASEMS conference we will devote a 

special session to early career scholars, who are invited to present their current research, 

focussing on the theoretical and practical issues and problems they are encountering in the course of 

their investigation. This will be an occasion for early career scholars to disseminate their work and 

have precious feedback from a qualified respondent and the entire assembly. 

 

Scholars wishing to take part in the workshop should send an outline of their research project 

(500 words), a detailed bibliography, and a short CV by 15 March to the addresses indicated 

below. 

 

Presentations should not exceed 10 minutes, followed by discussions. Scholars whose proposals are 

accepted will be able to apply for IASEMS Minigrants (see website). The possibility to apply for 

both Workshop and Minigrant is restricted to IASEMS members. For subscription, please visit the 

website, section ‘Subscription’, and follow instructions. 

 

Iolanda Plescia: iolanda.plescia@uniroma1.it 
Giuliana Iannaccaro: giuliana.iannaccaro@unimi.it 


